
  
 

 
 

Date: 10-01-2025 

CGU Chess Activities for Boys 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Students, 

It is hereby notified that the "CGU Chess Activities for Boys 2025" will be held on each Saturday, 

starting from 11th January 2025 (10:00 AM to 4.00 PM) at the MBA Library. All interested 

students are required to fill up the given Google Form to participate in the events.  

 

Link for registration: 

https://forms.gle/K15StzpLymo3UfQt9 

WhatsApp Group Link for any Updates: 

https://chat.whatsapp.com/DAbu68zekOTKc0fA6Nuc7m 

 

 

All the HoDs are requested to kindly circulate the notification amongst their students to 

ensure maximum participation.  

 

 

 

  

Dr. Tapas Guchhait Dr. Debal Kanti Singha 

Coordinator, Chess Club (Boys) Co-coordinator, Chess Club (Boys) 
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